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SIXTH GRADE FAMILY MASS  -  SUNDAY, MAY 21, 2017 
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NEW REGISTRATIONS FOR THE 
2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR 

Saint Eugene School is now accepting new registrations for the 2017-18 school year.  We offer full and part 
time pre-school for three year olds, full and part time pre-kindergarten for four year olds, and full time classes 
for kindergarten through grade 8. Pre-school parents have the option of three mornings (T-W-TH), three full 
days  (T-W-TH), or five mornings (M-T-W-T-F), or five full days (M-T-W-T-F). Pre-Kindergarten parents have 
the option of five mornings or five full days.   
  
Parents may make appointments for individual tours.   

For more information,  
please call:  773-763-2235 
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ST. EUGENE PARISH PRESENTS 

2017 Fall Lecture Series 

Sponsored by St. Eugene Pastoral Council 
  
  
 Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
  
 “Protect Us From All Anxiety” 
  Develop a better understanding of how you make anxiety 
 better or worse. Distinguish fear from anxiety.  Learn the 3 parts   
 of anxiety and how you can act in spite of it.  Also, how to 
 decrease the wear-and-tear of daily hassles and life transitions, 
 and increase well-being. 
  
  
 Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
  
 “Negative vs. Negativity” 
  How can we manage the negative of daily stress without 
 developing negativity?  Learn how to not allow negativity — your 
 own or that of others  make life harder. 
  
 Presenter: 
 
 Dr. Gerald (Jerry) Hiller is a psychologist who 
 specializes in health  psychology.  He co-directs 
 “Repair My House: Mind-Body-Soul Skills For the 
 Journey”, a health promotion and illness prevention 
 program at St. Peter’s in the Loop. 
  
  
 All lectures begin at 7 pm in the church at: 
     7958 W. Foster Ave.,  
     Chicago, Illinois  60656 
 For further information, please call 773/775-6659. 
 
 There is no charge for the lectures.  Donations appreciated. 
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Calling all Ladies…Come Support the Class of 2018!! 
Ladies Night Out BUNCO! 

 Please join us on Friday, October 6th in the Shaunessy Center for a fun night of Bunco!  Tickets are 
$25.00, which includes beer, wine and appetizers.  Raffle prizes! Split the Pot prizes!  Bunco prizes will be 
awarded in the form of gift cards of your choice through the school TRIP program.  No cash prizes will be 
awarded. 
  Doors open at 7:00 pm with play beginning promptly at 7:30pm.  Don’t know how to play?  We’ll 
teach you that night!  Buy your tickets now …a limited number of tickets will be sold.  Tickets orders must 
be returned by October 5th.  Tickets will be held at the gym door. 
  As always, Thank You for your support of the Class of 2018! 
   

Name/Phone #:______________________________________________________________________ 
  
# of Tickets:_________    Tickets will be held at the gym door.    Total Cost:_______________ 
  
I will bring an appetizer or dessert to share (optional):     Dessert                    Appetizer 
 
 

You may put your check in the Sunday collection basket marked Bunco,  
or bring it to the rectory or school office. 



IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BECOME  
A PARISHIONER OF ST. EUGENE PARISH,  

WE WELCOME YOU TO PLEASE STOP  
BY THE RECTORY OFFICE DURING  

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS. 
M-F 9 am - 8 pm, SAT – SUN 9 am - 1 pm 

ST. EUGENE SCHOOL  
IS STILL COLLECTING BOX TOPS 

 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FOR PUBLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS 

  
 St. Eugene Parish offers religious education classes for students attending area public elementary 
schools.  First consideration is given to families who are registered parishioners.  Classes are held on 
Tuesday from 3:30 – 4:45 pm beginning October 3rd. 
 A mailing has gone out to all families whose children attended last year.  The re-enrollment form can 
be returned by mail with the required tuition fee.  Returning families do not need to come into the school 
office to register unless they have another child (year 1) who would be new to the program. 
 If you are registering for the first time, you must come into the school office.  New registrations will 
be accepted September 5th through September 26th.  No new registrations will be accepted after 
September 26th. A copy of the Baptismal certificate is required at the time of registration.  Proof of 
attendance at another religious education program is also required for students who will be entering after 
year 1.  Please note that consecutive years of attendance (year 1-7) are required for all students. 
  
 The tuition due at the time of registration: Parishioners    1 child - $250.00 
                    2 or more children - $350.00 
  
       Non-Parishioners (who attended previous years) 
               Each child - $350 
       Non-Parishioners (new to the program) 
                Each child - $400.00 
  
      Sacramental Fees: 1st reconciliation/1st Eucharist   $125.00 
                               Confirmation                               $125.00 
  

For more information please call the school office:  773-763-2235 ext. 119 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 We’ve seen how the rescue of Eucharistic Prayer II from the mists of history changed the style of our 
prayer, introducing a sleek simplicity to the prayer said aloud by the priest. Remember, before the reform of 
our prayer in the late 1960s, the priest whispered the words of the Roman Canon, Eucharistic Prayer I. His 
voice was not amplified, his back was to the people, who could only tell what was going on by a shift in his 
posture as he bowed and genuflected and as bells were rung to indicate his progress through the prayer. 
 With the emergence of the new prayers, some feared that the old prayer would be lost forever if it weren’t 
somehow changed. The reformers asked that it be streamlined a bit by omitting the repeated “Through Christ” 
at the end of various intercessions, and trimming the list of somewhat obscure saints. The new edition therefore 
brackets parts of the two lists of saints in the prayer, unfortunately dropping all the women from the second set. 
The decision was also made to keep the Lord’s words at the consecration exactly the same in every Eucharistic 
Prayer, although there is precedent for more variety. On November 2, 1968, Pope Paul VI signed off on the 
plan of the new Mass, and by April 1969, the publication of the revised order of Mass was announced. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 
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 Parishioner Contact Update 
  
To help us keep our records current, please print the information below and drop the form in the collection basket or 
at the rectory.  Thank you. 
Last Name _________________________ First Name __________________ M/M, Mr., Mrs., Ms., Miss 

Last Name _________________________ First Name __________________ M/M, Mr., Mrs., Ms., Miss 

Address ________________________________________ City __________________ Zip code ________ 

Email address:  _____________________________ Email address: ______________________________ 

Phone # (Home) _______________________ Cell # ___________________ Cell # __________________ 

At  the time of a family member’s death, if you 
would like  memorials to be made to  

St. Eugene Parish, please instruct the Funeral 
Home to use the following in the death notice:  
“In lieu of flowers, a memorial may be made to  

St. Eugene Parish,  
Foster Avenue, Chicago.” 

Envelopes can be provided by the Funeral Home. 
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Women’s Centers Pro-Life Challenge Event to Save Babies! 
 Looking for fun?  Up for a challenge?  Come, join The Women’s Center on Saturday, 
September 23rd for our Pro-Life Challenge!  Family-friendly activities include a 5K Walk/Fun 
Run, Bike Route and an actual Wiffle Ball Tournament!  A $35 minimum pledge includes a 
commemorative T-shirt, snacks, picnic lunch, prizes and more. 
 The event will be held this year in one location: Caldwell Woods, 6200 Devon Ave., (Devon and 
Milwaukee) in Chicago.  Check-in begins at 7:00 am; Rosary begins at 8:00 am, Walk/Bike begins at 8:30 
am; Wiffle Ball Tournament at 10:30 am followed by a picnic lunch. 
 For information and registration, visit our website at www.GoTWC.org.  Follow the links to register, 
download a copy of the flyer, or create your own webpage and collect pledges through social media.  You can 
phone us at 773/794-1313. 
 Can’t join us in person?  Register as a “virtual participant”!  Every dollar raised helps save another 
baby from abortion and allows The Women’s Centers to offer counseling and support to those moms who 
critically need assistance. 

A truly healthy heart 
     How many of us spend every day counting the calories 
that go into our mouths, watching our cholesterol, our sodium 
intake. We are obsessed with physical health and hope to live 
longer by being more cautious. But are we equally concerned 
about what comes out of hearts? Where are the counters for 
lies, anger, impatience, profanity, envy and all the other sins 
which Jesus would identify as corrupting our spiritual health? 
Today we read of the Pharisees with hand washing, while 
their hearts lay muddy and tattered. They too were monitoring 
the wrong things. Stop and ask yourself today: Am I watching 
the right elements to build a truly healthy heart?   

 
 
Other’s “failures”: a sign of our own 
     When our hearts are clean and spirits 
pure, our eyes naturally turn upwards, 
seeking a clearer view of heaven. It is on-
ly when we are laden with sin that we turn 
away from heaven and focus on the fail-
ings of those around us. The harshness 
with which we judge other’s righteousness 
is in inverse proportion to our own.  
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We ask all of our parishioners, if you have  
a loved one serving in the military,  

to please contact the rectory office to give  
us the name of the soldier, so the  

whole parish can pray for your loved one.   
A book in the church vestibule is  

available for inscribing the names of all military  
personnel.  This book will be part of the offertory  

procession from now until the war is over. 

A PRAYER 
Lඈඋൽ, ඁඈඅൽ ඈඎඋ ඍඋඈඈඉඌ ංඇ ඒඈඎඋ අඈඏංඇ඀ ඁൺඇൽඌ. 
Pඋඈඍൾർඍ ඍඁൾආ ൺඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉඋඈඍൾർඍ ඎඌ.  
Bඅൾඌඌ ඍඁൾආ ൺඇൽ ඍඁൾංඋ ൿൺආංඅංൾඌ 
 ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ ඌൾඅൿඅൾඌඌ ൺർඍඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉൾඋൿඈඋආ 
 ൿඈඋ ඎඌ ංඇ ඈඎඋ ඍංආൾ ඈൿ ඇൾൾൽ. 
Wൾ ൺඌ඄ ඍඁංඌ ංඇ ඍඁൾ ඇൺආൾ ඈൿ 
 Jൾඌඎඌ ඈඎඋ Lඈඋൽ ൺඇൽ Sൺඏංඈඋ.  Aආൾඇ 

We pray for our loved ones  
 

who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 
Our mission as Catholics united in faith at St. Eugene Parish is to help bring God to people and people to 
God. Through evangelization, education and being of service to each other, we strive to make our parish 
community a holistic community in body, mind and spirit. It is our goal to develop, support, encourage and 
empower one another in our parish ministries, so that each person can reach their human and Christian po-
tential. We are enthused about the future of St. Eugene and the whole Catholic Church and we pledge our 
participation in that future. We seek dialogue and open communication with all parishioners in fulfilling the 
needs of our parish. While recognizing the cultural diversities in our community, we will strive to bring all 
people together in Christ under a common bond of faith, hope and love. 

 
MAJOR ADAMCZYK  

GHALEB AZROUI 
DONALD BELLISARIO 

TIMOTHY EMMETT CAROLAN 
ZBIGNIEW DUDKOWSKI 

MATTHEW SCOTT FORREST 
ANDREW HOPKINS 

CHRISTOPHER JENKINS 
JACK KANE 

TYLER LANNERS 
ANTONIO JAMES LIM 

JAMES TYLER MARBACH 
    

 

 
CHRIS MARCHIORI 
DANIEL MEANEY 

KEITH MILLER 
MEGAN MILLER 

THOMAS NEUHENGEN 
ERIC NORWOOD 
VINCENT PAGE 

CHAD PRITCHARD 
NICHOLAS RANCH 

HOLLY SCHIPPERS 
 MICHAEL SCHIPPERS, JR. 

 

 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the rectory.  
Also, please call the rectory when your loved one returns home. 
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